
South Windsor Testimonial 
 
We have been working with Bay State Textiles since July and have found the entire team to be 
professional and a pleasure to work with.  They have shown time after time to be punctual with their 
pickup schedule and container deliveries.  The containers that we have received are neat and clean 
which allows us to place them in prominent locations around town.  We have recently placed containers 
at each of our schools allowing the program to continue to grow. 
 
-Tony Manfre 
 Superintendent of Pollution Control 
 South Windsor, CT 


